
Minister Dacic received a delegation of Polish Parliamentary Group for cooperation with the Balkan countries
Tuesday, 19 March 2019.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic received today a courtesy
call from the delegation of the Polish Parliamentary Group for Cooperation with the Balkan
countries, headed by Dr. Ryszard Terlecki, Deputy Marshal of the Polish Sejm.
At the meeting, both sides noted that the bilateral relations were good and emphasized common
interest to further deepen and strengthen them in all areas.  

They particularly pointed to the importance of further promotion of inter-parliamentary
cooperation between the two countries and expressed their appreciation that this year would
mark 100th anniversary of the establishment of diplomatic relations between the two countries.
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